
From:   Sean Hallinan   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   December 26, 2017

Subject:   1673-EX-ST-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

As a quick follow-up to my email below, in light of the fact that FAA coordination is continuing, it is
respectfully requested that the time for completing coordination be extended until January 25, 2018.

Should additional time be required beyond January 25, 108, BAE Systems will contact you at such time.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


